
October 14, 2021 Volume LVIII No. 10b 

This Week. . .  

 
 

Sunday, October 17 
9:00 a.m. Sunday School Classes: 
  Circle of Friends Class 
  Collins Class 
  Susan Welsh Class 
10:00 a.m. Worship in Cherry Fellowship 
       Hall 
10:00 a.m.   Worship Online  
      via Facebook Live 
11:15 a.m. Sunday School Classes: 
  Fellowship Class (Fellowship 
        Hall & Zoom) 
  Bridge Sunday School Class 
  Children’s Sunday School Classes 
  Youth Sunday School 
5:00 p.m. Youth Bells 
6:00 p.m. Youth Bible Study 
 
 

Monday, October 18 
5:45 p.m. Finance Committee Meeting 
7:00 p.m. Deacons Meeting 

 
 

Tuesday, October 19 
7:00 a.m.   Men’s Prayer Group (Zoom) 
 
 

Wednesday, October 20 
6:00 p.m. Prayer Service in Cherry  
                 Fellowship Hall & Zoom 
6:00 p.m.  Youth Doing Missions 
  Wednesday Night Live &  
  Children’s Music Activities 

Preparing for Sunday, October 17 
 

“Power in Serving” 
 

Mark 10:35-45 
 

Daily prayer guides will also be posted 
on our Facebook page. 

 
2021-2022 Offering for Global Missions 

Because Presence Matters 
Luke 24:13-25 

 
100% of your gifts for the Offering will support the 

long-term presence of CBF field personnel 
serving in the United States and around the 

world. Write “CBF Global Missions” in the memo 
line of your check, or give online at https://

www.classy.org/give/84628/#!/donation/checkout. 



In an effort to raise awareness and funds for Welcome 
House Community Network, CBFNC Executive 
Coordinator Larry Hovis will be conducting a bike ride from 
the “capital to the coast.” Larry, an avid cyclist, along with 
a small team will ride from Raleigh to points east over a 
four-day period (Oct. 14-17), ending up in Wilmington. On 
Saturday, Oct. 16th, Larry and the team will be making a 
stop right here in Lumberton at First Baptist! We are 
inviting all who can to come out and be a part of the 
welcome party for Larry, who will stop and make a short 
talk about the importance of this ministry. This day also 
happens to be a Community Cafe service, so CBFNC reps 
will be on sight early to record the work being done and to 
highlight this hospitable effort that coincides with the theme 
and work of the Welcome House mission.  
 
We encourage all that can to be here Saturday, Oct. 16 at 

11:30 AM to be a part of this exciting time as we invite others to join us in the mission and the 
mandate of holy welcome and embracing our vulnerable neighbors.  
 
Proceeds raised will be used to provide seed grants to churches throughout the state to start new 
Welcome House ministries. Last year’s inaugural Welcome Ride raised over $20,000! To learn 
more about Welcome Ride visit https://cbfnc.org/embrace/welcome-ride/ and be sure to follow 
CBFNC’s Facebook and Instagram pages to keep up with Larry’s journey.  

We need lots of candy donations and lots of 
cars decorated! If you would like to decorate 
your car or hand out candy, please contact 

Doug (739-4336). 

Sunday Worship service will be 
held in-person and via Facebook 
Live at 10:00 a.m. in Cherry 
Fellowship Hall. Childcare is 
available in the regular nursery 
classrooms during 10:00 am 
worship and during 11:00 am 
Sunday school. 
 
Persons attending Sunday School 
and Worship will wear masks in 
all indoor settings. This applies to 
those who have been vaccinated 
and those who have not been or 
cannot be vaccinated. 
 
Wednesday Prayer Service, Youth, 
and Children’s activities will meet 
in-person October 20. An option to 
join prayer service via Zoom will 
be available. Childcare is 
available. 



Servants this Sunday 
9:00 Sunday School Entrance Greeters 
   *6th Street Ramp 8:30—9:00 am 
 Jimmy and Billie Dail 
 

10:00 Worship Entrance Greeters 
The 6th Street entrance & 6th Street ramp entrance will 
be locked. 
   Fellowship Hall Lobby 9:30—11:00 am 
 Jayne and Bruce Huggins  
      *ECM Entrance 9:30—10:00 am 
 Kenneth Sasser 
 

Nursery 
   Ashlynn Cox, Jenna Davis 
 

Extended Session 
   Pattie Ramsaur 
 

*Handicap Accessible entrance 

 

Wednesday Night 
Children’s & Youth Activities  
 
Please remember to wear a mask so we can 
all be safe!  
 
Here is our Wednesday Night Schedule: 
 
6:00          Wednesday Night Live (Grades 1-5) 
6:00—7:00    Music Munchkins and Mission    
                          Friends (ages 3—K) 
6:00—6:30   Music Makers (Grades 1-3) 
6:30—7:00   Young Musicians Choir (Grades 4-5) 
 
 
Youth will be participating in Youth Doing 
Missions at 6:00 p.m. Meet at the Activity 
Building and wear your mask. 

11:00 am to 7:00 pm 
Take out only (no inside dining).  

Plates include wood-fired BBQ, beans, 
slaw, bread, dessert.  

 
Pre-order a plate or pint of BBQ for $8.00 
each from any FBC Youth or in the church 

office. 
 

Boston Butts are $40.00 and available by 
pre-order ONLY in the church office. 

 
Due supply chain issues getting pre-

packaged bakery items, we need donations 
of pound cakes to slice and include as 
dessert in BBQ plates. Cakes may be 

delivered to the church November 15-17. 
Contact the church office if you are able to 
donate a pound cake — (910) 739-4336 or 

dougreedy@fbclumbertonnc.org. 
 

Our Early Childhood Ministry is seeking  
part-time teachers. For more information contact 
Michelle Prevatte, Director, at 910-738-6608 or 
michelleprevatte@fbclumbertonnc.org. Resumes 
and applications are accepted in-person daily 9:00 
am to 3:00 pm. 

The cake raffle has been postponed 
until Spring 2022. 
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Give to First Baptist Church! 
 
Here are some ways to donate to our ministry: 

· Give during Sunday worship. 
· Scan our QR code with your cell phone camera to go to our giving page. 
· Give through our secure online giving portal. 
· Go to our website (www.fbclumbertonnc.org) to complete a draft form. 
· Send us your contribution by mail — 606 N. Walnut St., Lumberton, NC 

CHURCH STAFF 

Contact us at 739-4336 or office@fbclumbertonnc.org  
www.fbclumbertonnc.org 

 

Rev. Tim Little —  Minister of Music and Facilities 
Rev. Josh Owens —  Senior Pastor 

Mr. Len Power — Building Superintendent 
Mrs. Kandace Ramsey — Administrative Assistant 
Rev. Doug Reedy — Associate Pastor of Youth, Young Adults and  Missions 

 
Coming up. . . 
 
 
 

October 18 — Finance Committee Meeting 
and Deacons Meeting 
 
October 26-27 — ECM Fall pictures, parlor 
 
October 27 — Trunk or Treat 
 
October 28 — ECM Children Trick-or-
Treating around the church 
 
November 1 — Young Adult Ski trip payment 
is due ($100) 
 
November 3 — Quarterly Church Conference, 
Youth Ski trip deposit is due ($100) 
 
November 4 — Youth Committee Meeting 
 
November 15 — Finance Committee Meeting 
and Deacons Meeting 
 
November 19 — BBQ Sale 
 
November 28 — Hanging of the Green 

 

Person of  the Week 
 

Lucy Simmons 
526 Roslyn Drive 

Lumberton, NC 28358 
 

Send a card, letter, or other remembrance to our  
special person this week!  

Quarterly Church Conference 
Wednesday, November 3, 2021 

6:00 p.m. 
During Wednesday Night Prayer Service 

Thank you for your contributions to local food 
banks! Canned goods are greatly needed since 
the annual canned food drive at the fair will 
not take place this year.  Please place your 

donations in the collection bin in the 
Fellowship Hall lobby. The Youth will deliver 

and sort donations on October 20th. 


